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LIMPOPO	FIRST	LADY	CONTINUES	CELEBRATING	WOMEN’S	MONTH	

	

The	First	Lady	of	Limpopo	Province,	Mrs	Maggie	Mathabatha	together	with	Office	of	the	Status	of	the	

Disabled	Persons	 (OSDP)	 find	 it	 joyous	 to	continue	celebrating	women	 in	 this	month	 that	our	country	

chose	 as	 women’s	 month.	 This	 continuation	 of	 celebrating	 women’s	 month	 aims	 to	 enlighten	 one	

another	on	opportunities	available	for	women	with	disabilities.	This	is	to	ensure	that	their	potentials	are	

explored	in	both	private	and	public	sectors.	One	of	the	First	Lady’s	Charity	Priority	is	to	improve	the	lives	

of	needy	people,	especially	rural	women,	children	and	people	with	disabilities.		

	

The	celebration	will	take	place	as	follows:	

	

Date:	Thursday,	22	August	2019	

Time:	09h00	

Venue:	Bolivia	Lodge	
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